MANAGER’S DESK FOR TUESDAY, MAY 25, 2022

WELCOME TO THE MANAGER’S DESK, I'M MIKE CORNELL.

I RECEIVED SOME SHOCKING NEWS OVER THE WEEKEND. IT CAME FROM THE GROUP,
LEGACY FIVE. LET ME JUST READ THE SHORT LETTER THOSE ON THEIR EMAIL LIST
RECEIVED. SCOTT FOWLER STARTS IT OFF.

Dear Legacy Five friends,

Four years ago, God brought Josh Townsend to Legacy Five and he quickly became a treasured and valued
member of the Legacy Five Team. His gifted piano playing, powerful testimony and fun-loving spirit
instantly ingratiated him to all of us. Seasons of life are just that...seasons, and seasons change. Josh

believes the seasons in his life are changing.

“Traveling with Legacy Five over the last 4 years has given me enough incredible memories to last a
lifetime. | believe that God is beginning a new season for me and changing my professional direction.
For now, | would like to focus primarily on the production side of my music but still hop on a bus

occasionally as opportunities to do so, arise.” -Josh Townsend

We love and appreciate Josh for sharing his amazing gifts with us the past four years and we wish him the

very best in this new season. — Scott, Matt, Lee, Bryan and Blake.

I’M SURE THAT THOSE WHO TRAVELED WITH US TO THE WISCONSIN DELLS JUST A
COUPLE WEEKS AGO AND GOT TO SPEND SOME TIME PERSONALLY DURING THE MEET &
GREET WITH JOSH, WILL FIND THIS NEWS SURPRISING. AT THE SAME TIME, WE KNOW
THE PHYSICAL PROBLEMS HE HAS BEEN EXPERIENCING THE LAST COUPLE OF YEARS
MAY HAVE CONTRIBUTED TO THIS DECISION. PRAY FOR JOSH AS HE ENTERS THIS NEW
SEASON OF LIFE AND MINISTRY. AND PRAY FOR LEGACY FIVE AS THEY, NO DOUBT, ARE
LOOKING FOR A NEW PIANIST. MAYBE YOU’D LIKE TO AUDITION.

MUSIC PLAYS SUCH A LARGE PART OF OUR RADIO MINISTRY. IT’S BEEN FUN TO BE ABLE
TO HAVE MANY OF THE ARTISTS WE PLAY ON THE AIR COME TO OUR AREA FOR
CONCERTS. THE CONCERTS GIVE US A CHANCE TO GET TO KNOW THESE ARTISTS ON A
MORE PERSONAL LEVEL AND SEE THAT THEY ARE FELLOW BELIEVERS WHO HAVE BEEN
CALLED TO A MINISTRY OF MUSIC. WE HOPE TO HAVE MORE CONCERTS IN THE FUTURE.
MAYBE EVEN BEFORE THE END OF THIS YEAR. | HAVEN’T COUNTED IT OUT.

THANKS FOR PARTNERING WITH US WITH YOUR PRAYERS AND GIFTS.
OUR MAILING ADDRESS IS: WRVM, PO BOX 212, SURING WI, 54174
OR GIVE ONLINE AT WWW.WRVM.ORG.

THANK YOU FOR JOINING ME FOR THE MANAGER’S DESK, I'M MIKE CORNELL.



